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Mr. Dabelstein,

In regards to your letter of reception on Feb.27,1973,
we are pleased and delighted that you could receive our
signal. Chuck Stevens is not in this week,and I have been
asked to reply to your letter. I am Steve Clark,one of the
D.J. news men in the business,and in Chuck's absence I hobpe
you can accept this letter instead. In checking our logs
from last week,I found your report as true,down to the times|
le are more than happy to hear from you,and i am enclosing
some information about our air men,and a little bit about
our station. Again,thank you for your letter,and we do hope
that you might be able to again receive our signal. Any
thing else we can do for you,please don't hesitate to let
us know,and good luck to you.

Sincerely,

7 Steve Clark
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